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Summary

NHS partners across north east London (NEL) are consulting on proposals to increase 
the number of checks, scans and tests across our boroughs.

One of the proposals is to build a dedicated Community Diagnostic Centre at Barking 
Community Hospital, for a range of diagnostics such as CT and MRI scans, ultrasounds 
and blood tests.

Appendix 1 to this report, which provides an update to explain what is being proposed 
and where we are in the process, will be presented to the Committee at the meeting.

Recommendation(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee is recommended to note this report and ask questions of 
NHS NEL representatives to ensure that the proposals discussed in Appendix 1 are 
robust. 

Reason(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee has responsibility to ensure it holds NHS representatives 
to account and promote the health and wellbeing of the Borough’s residents.  

Public Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report: None.
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